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March
22nd - 3EE last swimming session
22nd - Enrichment Concert (0845
Chapel)
22nd  -PTA Cake sale & Tombola
29th - Good Friday Bank Holiday

April
1st - 12th:  Easter Holidays
15th - First day back
15th - 17th: Year 4 Residential Trip
18th - Y5 Online Safety Workshops
19th - 3DE 1st swimming session
26th - 3DE Swimming
26th - PTA Europa International Day
29th - 5FE & 5EE - Sutton Courtenay
Environmental Centre trip

Useful Dates:

CONTACTS 
& LINKS

General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk
PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org
Deputy Heads: dhop@europaschool.uk 

World Book Day
From assemblies to author

visits, dressing up, and reading
to other students. Last week
the students experienced a

week of enrichment. 

https://europaschooluk.org/careers-at-europa/
https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=PY4EHMG2UJVZL


THANK YOU to everyone who has been filling in the tally
sheet for the Big Plastic Count initiative. Remember to

continue counting your plastic waste until Sunday
evening. Please remember to bring back your sheet on

Monday March 18th to your class if they have taken
part. 

If you are taking part at home and not with a class,
please email s.harries@europaschool.uk, give me your
class name and I will share the link you need to use to

upload your tally so it is used nationally.

VACANCIES
Teacher of Religious Studies – Part Time 

An exciting opportunity to join a unique state-funded international school offering the International
Baccalaureate as a teacher of Religious Studies. Europa is a flexible school working with teachers to ensure

roles fit your interests and an exciting place to develop your teaching in an International environment,
whether you are an early career teacher or more experienced.

Join a vibrant and growing multilingual state school in rural Oxfordshire to teach Religious Studies and
possibly ethics to our secondary students in S1- to S5 (year 7 – 11).  

Europa values our staff and their professionalism and independence, by recognising their strengths and
accommodating their passions. Join our team of broad minded and highly skilled teachers.

Salary: MPS – UPR  (£30,000 – £46,525) 
Location: Culham, Oxfordshire 
Contract type: Part-Time (0.4 to 0.6 of FTE), Permanent
Start Date: 1st September 2024
Closing Date for Applications: 18th March 2024

News from the Eco Club

This week, the Eco Club has hung
their homemade birdfeeders as well
as other feeders generously donated

to the school by parents. In total,
they have provided 10 extra feeders
to our Europa feathery friends.  Next

week, they will check that the
locations were well chosen and that

the feeders are being used. 

“Thank you to everyone who came to
see and support the Odyssey IB Art
Exhibition! We are delighted that so

many primary classes were able to visit
during the school day, as well as

secondary students, school staff and
school parents. Thank you very much

for all of the lovely comments and
feedback. 

With thanks, from the IB Art
Department and our S7 IB Art

students.”

mailto:s.harries@europaschool.uk


If you would like your child to enter the Poetry by Heart Competition
https://www.poetrybyheart.org.uk/learn-a-poem, the deadline is the end of March. The

school will need an audio video file and obviously your consent to upload it to the
competition.

We can make a limited number of entries. If you are thinking about it, please let Esther
Schradi e.schradi@europaschool.uk know and we will send you simple instructions.
Please enjoy poem learning at home. We have already seen some lovely examples in

school.

Poetry at Europa - competition reminder

PTA News

International Day -Save the date
Friday 26th April 2024

Could you run a country stand to showcase a
country of your choice to primary pupils

throughout the school day? Volunteers are
needed for our very popular annual ‘Tour of

the World’ in the Schuman Hall.  Or could you
come along to help on the day? For more info

pls contact Victoria Shepherd
(strawsonvicky@gmail.com)

Look out
for an
article
about 

Science
Week next

week

Happy 
Red

Nose
Day

 from
our

 kitchen
team

https://www.poetrybyheart.org.uk/learn-a-poem
mailto:e.schradi@europaschool.uk
mailto:strawsonvicky@gmail.com


NSPCC
As per previous years we are

working again with the NSPCC on
their ‘Keeping Children Safe’ 
program. You can read more

about it here. The chldren will
benefit from assemblies and

discussions on these subjects.

Other News & 
Information

Advice and 
webinars for parents

CAMHS - All parents are welcome to access these
webinars for useful information about how to

support your child with some of the commonly
seen emotional and mental health concerns

https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/camhs/oxon/sir/
webinars/

Living with Neurodiversity - If you are open to
CAMHS, or on a long waiting list, please access

these free resources, advice and meetings

Support available for families

South Oxfordshire and Vale of White
Horse District Councils are working in

partnership with organisations including
Citizens Advice and Vale Community

Impact to help families who are finding it
difficult affording food and or energy bills.

If you are financially struggling and live in
South Oxfordshire, please contact Citizens

Advice who may be able to help and can
talk through support available which might

include voucher support, (subject to
eligibility and voucher criteria).

If you are financially struggling and live in
the Vale of White Horse, please contact

Citizens Advice or Vale Community Impact
who may be able to help and can talk

through support available which might
include voucher support, (subject to

eligibility and voucher criteria).

Please contact Citizens Advice or Vale
Community Impact as soon as you can as,

subject to being eligible for voucher
support, the voucher scheme closes on the
31 March 2024 (or sooner if all funds are

spent).  They will connect back with you as
soon as is possible, please note there could

be short wait for an appointment.

Citizens Advice
www.citizensadviceosav.org.uk Tel: 0808

278 7907 

Vale Community Impact www.vci.org.uk 
Tel: 01235 765348

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/working-with-schools/
https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/camhs/oxon/sir/webinars/
https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/camhs/oxon/sir/webinars/

